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Without hesitation I fully support SB 704. 

Presidents and elected Legislators have kicked around this part of "The Commons"  

for decades. It's long overdue.  

 

I am retired and enjoy my Medicare insurance and it works well for me. At the same 

time, I am so grateful for this benefit, I prioritize my own Healthcare.  

 

As an individual,  healthy foods and regular excercise and understanding mental 

health needs are also important and our citizens must take responsibility for their 

health. We must continue to educate population in all manners that support good 

mental and physical health.  

 

Linda Garland  

Salem, OR 


